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In addition to being selected for the Jaipur Film Festival in 2012, Light of 
the Valley has also been selected for showing at the Ladakh Film Festival 
later this year. We are delighted to have received this honor. 

Prayers of the Ancient Ones

Light of the Valley

Presentation and screening of the film.

LACMA
Los Angeles Community Museum of Art

Date : September 17th

For more information see : http://www.lacma.org.

Prayers of the Ancient Ones takes us on a journey to Bodh Gaya, India, the 
holiest site of Buddhism where the Buddha attained supreme enlightenment 
under the Bodhi Tree. Each year, over 10,000 Tibetan monks, nuns and lay 
pilgrims travel from all across the Himalayan region to pray for world peace 
and affirm their heritage in the face of overwhelming challenge and loss.
This is the story of a sacred place, an exiled people and a Tibetan lama’s 
immense efforts to restore Tibetan culture.  Prayers of the Ancient Ones is a 
majestic testament to the beauty and power of working from one’s highest 
aspirations for the benefit of all beings. 
On July 16th, Guna Foundation held a private screening of Prayers of the 
Ancient Ones at Pier 24 Photography in San Francisco to raise funds for 
worldwide distribution. It was a memorable evening held in a sublimely 
elegant space.
We are planning a public premiere in Berkeley in September and hope you’ll 
be able to join us. 


